Alberta Union of Provincial Employees

COMMITTEE ON
POLITICAL ACTION

On September 17, 2024,
the Alberta Government
used a Ministerial Order
to stop education
workers from striking.

The Government of Alberta
has issued secret orders

to our employers. Our
employers are only allowed
to offer what the government

wants at the bargaining table.
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The government’s Critical
Infrastructure Defense Act
could make it harder to
strike. It violates our right
to freedom of assembly,
including in public areas
like sidewalks.
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